M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON

                        DR. MARIA BROWN

                        KAREN BYRD

                        JULIA PILE 

                        TROY FRYMAN

                        MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
NOVEMBER 2, 2020

RE:
MEBS COUNSELING and BOONE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT INTERAGENCY AGREEMENT
                        Each day as we work with children and families we observe the mental health needs of our students of all ages. We have been able to provide a variety of services and continue to need more especially during the current pandemic. Our children are experiencing new traumas and mental health issues related to reduced social interactions, illness, less structure and in some cases home situations.
                         Mebs and Associates, LLC began providing behavioral health services almost twenty years ago, providing children and their families with evidence-based, behavioral health and substance abuse wrap-around services in the Northern KY area.  They continue to offer these intensive services, along with others including outpatient psychotherapy (individual and family), developmental and intellectual testing, and behavior interventions. 
I have attached a copy of the Interagency Agreement for your reference.
I recommend the board approve the Interagency Agreement, as presented
